
Maths 

 

This half term in maths 
we will be focusing on us-
ing equipment to add and 
subtract. We will then be 

moving on to learn all 
about money and the val-

ue of different coins.  

English 

 

As we continue to explore 
the Tudors this half term 
we will be looking at non-
fiction to find out what 

life was like in Tudor 
times. We will then use 

this information to make 
our own Tudor information 

posters. 

PSHE 

 

Our topic for PSHE is 
continuing with  ‘Health 

and well-being’, we will be 
identifying dangers in the 
home and in our communi-
ty and recognising how to 

keep ourselves safe.  

PE 

During our swimming lessons, 
we will begin to learn new 

skills to help us move through 
the water.  

Our PE lessons  this half term 
are gymnastics, we will begin 
to understand how to use our 
bodies to perform basic bal-

ances.  

Important Dates, events and news: 1.11.22– Visit to Maple and Willow class from King Henry VIII.  11.11.22 is re-

membrance day. 14.11– anti bullying week. 18.11 is children in need day. 7.12– Santa visiting.  8.12– Christmas fair.  9.12– Christ-
mas jumper day and cake sale. 14.12– Christmas disco! 

Willow class will continue to swim on a Wednesday, with forest school continuing on a Thursday afternoon.  

RE In RE this term we will continue to learn about a variety of religions, 

looking closely and their buildings and statues. Towards the end of the half 
term we will be looking at the Christmas story.  

RSE In our RSE lessons we will be focussing on looking at using 

appropriate vocabulary to describe how our body is changing.  

This half term we are launching with a visit from King Henry VIII himself, 
where the children will be able to explore the character and ask lot of ques-
tions! We will also be looking at the adventures of Sir Francis Drake and ex-

ploring the places that he visited.  Term: 

Autumn 2 



Class Fund 

Thank you to those who continue to contribute to 
our half termly class fund, this supports us in our 
Cooking/ Design and Technology and Sensory Ex-
ploration lessons. If you are able to contribute 
please do so through Parent Pay. 

Swimming 

Please ensure that your child has a swim kit in 
school on their swimming day or a spare kit that 
can be kept at school.  

Personal Learning Goals (PLGs) 

The children will continue to work on their PLG 
targets and we will let you know their progress 
towards targets towards the end of Autumn term.  

For updates, information and useful contacts, please check our school website and Facebook pages. 

www.doubletrees.org.uk 

Outdoor Learning 

We enjoy spending time learning outside. Please ensure 
that your child is ready for all weathers! We will continue 
to go outside when it is cold and rainy, so please ensure 
your child has a suitable coat and a change of clothes in 
their bag just in case! 

Shivonne  
Michelle 

Gemma  


